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16th December 2022 

 

Dear Parents 

At the end of a very busy autumn term, I would like to thank you for 
your ongoing support and congratulate all children on all that has 
been achieved this year. I wish you all a very happy, safe, and blessed 
Christmas.   

May the God of hope fill you with all joy and peace as you trust in him, so that 
you may overflow with hope by the power of the Holy Spirit. 

Romans 15:13 

 Dates for your diary 

20th December 2022 Christingle service at St Joseph’s 
RC Church Wool 4.00pm 

3rd January 2023 All children return to school  

9th January 2023 9am Assembly (parents invited)  
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THANKYOU! 

As we noted earlier this week, the Christmas Fair last Friday was a huge 
success and raised £1297.88! Thanks to all of the generous donations from 
you the present room was very popular and the wrappers were kept very 
busy!  

 

 



St Mary & St Joseph’s Catholic Primary School Newsletter   

  

 

 
 

 

We appreciate all the hard work of our lovely PTFA team who have given up 
their time throughout this year to tirelessly fundraise and arrange all the 
events to ensure fun events take place for the children.  
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KS1 School play   

For those of you who came to see your children in the school play this week we are sure 

you were very proud to see the outstanding performance and were no doubt as proud as 

we were and enjoyed the show. 
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Picklebottom the Christmas Elf visited and entertained the children in 

every class and we hope you heard about her antics. 
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On Thursday Mr  Pickavance Pizza  and Oak class took part in a cookery class and there were no soggy bottoms 

and the smells made everyone hungry throughout the school. 

 We hope the children can continue to use their newly acquired cookery skills so they are able to help with 

preparing dinner. 
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This week’s joke is from Mrs Quinn 

What do Santa’s little helpers learn at school? The elf-abet! 

 

 

     Best wishes  

P Fearn  

     Mrs Paula Fearn 

Executive Headteacher  

It was fun making 

pizza, but it could 

have gone better if I 

didn’t drop my base.  

Chloe 

 

 

Making pizza was 

fun I brought 

some mozzarella 

which I shared 

with friends. 

Sienna LB 

When we made 

pizza; we learned 

about healthy 

eating 

Tucker   

 

 

I do like making 

pizza and I shared 

it with my family  

Eva  


